
Barbara Barnes

From Arthur Hansen <rthrhansen@yahoocom>
Serrt Saturday, February 27, 2016 9:42 AM
To: Barbara Barnes
ubjed: HB299

As a Steese Area volunteer Fire Department Commissioner I fully support passage of FIB 29k).
sincerely,
Arthui S. llansen
Xteese Area Volunteer lire 1)epartinent (‘omrnissioner


